
August 18, 2022 
 

Middle School Families: 
 
Craig Davis Photography will be our school photographer.  We are excited about the various options for pictures this 
fall. Please read the following carefully. 
 
Middle School Picture Day is scheduled for Wednesday, August 24, 2022.  Students may be photographed in their 
regular clothes or in the school uniform.  The purpose of a free dress day is to allow students to dress nice for 
pictures.  Please follow the dress code guidelines described below for that day. 
 

• Remember that modest dress is expected. 
• Students dressed inappropriately will not be photographed and will be asked to call home for their 

uniform to be brought to school. 
• Students will remain in the school office until the change of clothing is delivered. 

 
Please read the following dress code with your child.  Thank you for encouraging your student to dress 
appropriately.  Students may wear the school uniform or choose from the options below. 
 
BOYS: 
Shirts: Must have shirt with collar.  No T-shirts. 
Pants:  Any dress/casual slacks or jeans.  Jeans must be in good condition and neat with no holes, patches, frayed 
ends or seams.  Jeans must have a traditional style and fit.  No overly skinny/tight fitting or baggy jeans. 
Shorts: To the top of the knee.  No athletic shorts. 
Shoes: Any dress/casual shoes or athletic shoes. 
 
GIRLS: 
Shirts/blouses/tops:   Must cover the entire midriff, overlapping the skirt or pants.  Tops must not have thin or 
spaghetti straps unless they are covered by a cardigan that must be worn all day.  No tank tops.  Necklines must 
not show cleavage. 
Skirts: Skirt length is to the top of the knee.  Leggings are not allowed. 
Pants: Any dress/casual slacks, Capri’s or jeans.  Jeans must be in good condition and neat with no holes, 
patches, frayed ends or seams.  Jeans must have a traditional style and fit.  No overly skinny/tight fitting or baggy 
jeans. 
Shorts: Uniform shorts only. 
Shoes: Any dress/casual shoes or athletic shoes. 
 
All other general guidelines are to be followed.  Refer to the Family Handbook for specifics. 
 
All students will be photographed for the Yearbook.  Paper order forms will be sent home with your student 
within the next couple of days.   
 
  

Middle School Picture Day        Wednesday, August 24, 2022 
 


